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My name is Elizabeth Hall and I live in McMinnville, Oregon. I’m strongly opposed to 

HB 2025. Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a 

cost-of-living crisis is unacceptable. This bill punishes working families just trying to 

get by. Enough is enough. 

My husband and I both commute and work long hours. It is expensive to live in 

Oregon and to provide for a family. I really wish the legislature would spend its time 

trying to save money and cut costs for working families rather than increasing the 

costs which make it get harder and more challenging for honest, hard-working 

families to make ends meet and live their life. Please do not pass this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Hall 


